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The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the 
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may not be a 
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all 
correspondence received to date. 
 
To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email 
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov   

mailto:PublicComment@losaltosca.gov


From:
To: Public Comment
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT AGENDA ITEM Consent Calendar #8-September 14, 2021
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 1:01:11 PM

Dear Mayor Fligor and Members of the City Council,

I urge you to support Resolution No. 2021 - 48 and give formal consent for a path
from the end of Fremont Road in Los Altos Hills to the perimeter path in the
Redwood Grove.  The need seems clear.  People have been making informal paths
there for more than 50 years.  Let’s not wait any longer to construct a safe connection.

Yours sincerely,

 

Ann Duwe

25900 Elena Road

Los Altos Hills, CA 94022



From:
To: Public Comment
Subject: Redwood Grove Connector Path
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:46:07 AM

To Los Altos Council Members——
 
We have been residents of Los Altos Hills adjacent to the Redwood Grove for over 50 years, and have greatly
enjoyed the proximity and access to the park.  However, the pathway from the end of Fremont Road into the park
has been a challenge for all this time, and repeated requests for improvement have been dismissed.  I was thrilled
several years ago when the towns of Los Altos and Los Altos Hills reached an agreement to work together for
creating a safe pathway in this area, but have been disappointed that to this date nothing has been done.

 
Los Altos has been working diligently to clean the debris in the park, as well as to create a safe and accessible
pathway system.  I very much appreciate all the work that has been done, and continues on a regular basis, to
keep these walkways maintained.  However, it is definitely time to address the access from Fremont Road.  The
informal paths that have been used over the years are quite dangerous, especially during rainy winter months.
 The Pathways Committee of Los Altos Hills has tentatively proposed an alternative path which could resolve
some of these issues.  

 
I strongly urge you to continue to work with Los Altos Hills and the Pathways Committee to resolve this very long-
standing issue.  It will provide great benefits for all the neighbors in both Los Altos and Los Altos Hills.

 
Ginger Summit

13390 Lennox Way

Los Altos Hills



From:
To: Public Comment
Subject: Council meeting Sept 14. Item #8 Connector trail
Date: Saturday, September 11, 2021 12:01:37 PM
Attachments: Redwood Grove Connector Trail from Los Altos Hills Item 8 Council Agenda.docx

Hi
Please include this in the public comments
Roberta Phillips
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